



Our ref: 2663

Your ref: email dated 13th July, 2015

7th August, 2015

Dear Elina Miezite,

I can confirm that the Trust does hold the information you have requested.

Many thanks for your request for information details of which are below:

Freedom of Information Request

Could you please tell me how many employee complaints about medical staff levels/ a lack of qualified staff on duty your trust has recorded each year since January 1, 2012?

Please see below figures for all incidents reported regarding lack of suitably trained/skilled staff.

	Total
2012	161
2013	297
2014	337
2015 to 16 th July 15	271
Total	1066

Could you then please tell me how many clinical vacancies are currently unfilled?

Staff Group	Total WTE
Additional Clinical Services	10.00
Allied Health Professionals	4.72
Healthcare Scientists	5.00
Medical and Dental	30.40
Nursing and Midwifery Registered	24.44

This completes the Trust response to your request, but please note:

Re-use of Public Sector Information

© Barnsley Hospital NHS Foundation Trust





You may re-use this information (not including logos) free of charge in any format or medium, under the terms of the *Open Government Licence*.

To view this licence, visit http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/opengovernment-licence/

Alternatively you can consult the Guidance for Information Providers section on The National Archives website

http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/information-management

Your rights

If you are unhappy with the way we have handled your request, you may ask for an internal review in accordance with Section VI Complaints Procedures of the Section 45 Code of Practice of the Freedom of Information Act 2000: and in accordance with the Trust's Code of Practice for Responding to Requests for Information.

If you wish to complain you should contact:

Katie Hunter
Information Governance Manager
Tel: 01226 432017
Information Governance Department
Block D7
Barnsley Hospital NHS Foundation Trust
Gawber Road
Barnsley
S75 2EP
Katie.hyde@nhs.net

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.

The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

Yours sincerely Information Governance Team Barnsley Hospital NHS Foundation Trust

Information Governance Department Tel: 01226 432017